
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  May 9, 2023 
 
To: State Clearinghouse 
 
From: Dave Ruby, Planning Manager 
 
Re:  SCH #2023050017, County of Tuolumne Broadband Infrastructure EIR, Notice of Preparation 
 
 
Dear Clearinghouse Staff, 
 
It was brought to our attention today that the above mentioned NOP is missing an Appendix.  Please add the 
Appendix, attached elsewhere in this email, to the Notice of Preparation. 
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
David Ruby 
Planning Manager 
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